Information and Reminders for Visiting Astronomers

Dear Astronomer,

Welcome to La Silla! On this page we would like to summarise some essential information
for your stay. Please have also a look at the La Silla webpages which contain further helpful
information:

http://www.lIs.eso.org/lasilla
http://www.ls.eso.org/lasilla/sciops

Your support astronomer is ,

please contact him/her soon, calling the beeper number (after

h ). He/she will show you around and discuss with you the best strategies for
a successful observing run. On a separate information paper you should have received the
login and password for your temporary computer account. Terminals are available in the

library building (downstairs of the hotel). Your P2PP account on these computers is

and the password . Please don't forget that

your observing targets must be only those specified in your proposal.

Start of your observing run is on . Please inquire at the hotel reception

(phone extension 4215) on which time the bus/van will leave to La Serena on your departure
day, as flight times can vary weekly. A backup of your raw data will be given to you before
you leave the observatory. Backup of your other data (scripts, preview data, etc.) is your own

responsibility; these data will be erased when you leave.

With our best wishes for a successful observing run,

Your La Silla Science Operations Team



